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Hunt Denise

From: Carrington Helen

Sent: 04 January 2021 13:29

To: Hunt Denise

Subject: FW: Edale Road, Edale, 

Attachments: M3D22EF.doc

Hi Denise 
 
I’ve had a look at the information provided and it seems ok, it would be useful to confirm: 
 
- where and how the gatepost is to be secured and protected onsite 
- the mortar mix to be used when the gatepost is reinstalled 
 
I hope this is ok, any queries please let me know. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Helen 
 
Helen Carrington 
Conservation Officer 
 
Please note I am working from home. 
 
01629 816384 

Helen.Carrington@peakdistrict.gov.uk 

My normal working days are Monday & Tuesday, and Wednesday morning 
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Started by you. Supported by you. 
 
sign up to receive OurPeak keep up to date with campaigns and projects we’re working on to look after the National Park for everyone forever 
 

Donate here      

Peak District National Park Authority, Aldern House, Baslow Road, Bakewell, DE45 1AE. Phone:01629 816200 
 

From: Zubertowski Karen <Karen.Zubertowski@peakdistrict.gov.uk>  
Sent: 29 December 2020 10:13 
To: BuiltEnv <builtenv@peakdistrict.gov.uk> 
Subject: Edale Road, Edale,  
 
 

Telephone: 01629 816336  

Karen Zubertowski 
Customer and Business Support Team Senior Adviser 
01629 816336 
Karen.Zubertowski@peakdistrict.gov.uk 


